[image: image1.wmf]                               


April 21-25, 2014
Dear Parents,
Reading logs are due next week.   Please remember they must be filled and signed by a parent to be valid. 
BLATCHLEY TOUR
[image: image2.wmf]On Wednesday Mr. White and Mrs. Kernin will talk to the class about classes in Middle school next year. Last Friday we toured Blatchley so that students could be introduced to their new school and their new teachers for next year.  

 SUBJECTS

 Subjects:

[image: image3.wmf]This week we will continue working on Measurement, Geometry, and double digit division in Math. We will also work on patterning and probability. We will finish the year working on problem solving and percentages. For the past month we have been really concentrating on reading, and then rereading problems to catch mistakes.  In Spelling we will be studying prefixes.  
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In Social Studies we have been sharing our reports. Thank you parents, for helping your children attend to the task of writing a report project. This skill will help them in the future. They have been doing a great job at presenting and the reports have been wonderful. Reading will continue to cover the Revolution and then move on to Constitution and Government for the next few weeks.  We will also be working on US Geography.  In Reading we will be focusing on the skill of finding the main idea and summarizing.  We will also be working on inference.
FORESTRY DAY
Next Friday, May 2, 5th grade will have our Forestry Day.  These are lessons put on by the Forest Service to teach students about the forest and its management. We go to Starrigavan for the day and have outdoor classes.  Students should dress for the weather and bring a cold lunch.  Parents are welcome to attend as chaperones. 

YEARBOOKS

Please get your yearbook orders in.  The cost is $16.00, which is the minimal cost for Mrs. Karsunky’s class to recoup their money invested.  The students simply need to bring 16.00 in to the office and let them know they are reserving one.  They go fast, so please get your order in. 
COMING UP[image: image5.wmf]
May 2 – Forestry Day
May 11 – Mother’s Day
May 28 – Last day 
Sandy Bradshaw   966-1222
bradshaw@sitkaschools.org
Letter and homework are also posted on the website:

http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
There are no paragraphs this week since the homework last week was the assignment of working on their reports. 
